
 
 

 

 

Circular: NPCI/2017-18/BBPS/008                                     July 18, 2017 
 

To, 

 All BBPOUs 

Bharat Bill Payment System (BBPS) 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

National Payments Corporation of India (NPCI) - Goods and Services Tax (GST) details 

This has reference to our circular NPCI/2017-18/BBPS/007 dated 13th June, 2017 regarding 

implementation of Goods and Services Tax (GST) wherein the existing Service Tax which was 

levied @15% (Service Tax @14%+ Swachh Bharat Cess @0.5% + Krishi Kalyan Cess @ 0.5%) has 

been replaced by Goods and Service Tax (GST) levied at 18% w.e.f from July 01, 2017. 

In this regard please find below the GST details of NPCI. 

Service Address GSTIN 

Bharat Bill Payment System 
(BBPS) 

1001A, B Wing, 10th Floor, 
The Capital, Bandra Kurla 
Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai 400 051 
Maharashtra 

27AACCN9852G1Z5 

 

Please make a note of the above and disseminate the instructions contained herein to the 

officials concerned. 

 


